
COVID-19 SUT 13 – ALL EMPLOYEES: National mailing – 03.21.2020 

 

 

 

 

Mandatory Stand-Up Talk 
 

March 21, 2020 
 

National coronavirus guidelines mailing 
 

The Postal Service, the national Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) and the White House will be inducting a mailing into postal facilities 

beginning March 21 and continuing over the next several days. 
 

The Postal Service is an integral part of this country’s infrastructure. We play a 
critical role in continuing to provide services to the general public, and a sense 
of normalcy to the nation.  

 
The mailing, to every residential location (including PO Boxes) is a 4 X 6 white 
and blue postcard with simplified addressing and the front panel as shown 
below: 

 

 
Deliver to: 

• All Residential Addresses — City, Rural and CDS 

• Residential PO Boxes 
 

For more information please contact your District Marketing Manager.  
 
Thank you for delivering this message of trust and safety to the American 
public.  

#  #  # 


